
 

 

 
                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                                                                Our ref: NLO/NIN 
                                                                                                                                                                Date: 13.01.25 
 
Student: 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to inform you that on Friday 17th January students from Years 8, 9, 10 and 11 will be asked 
to complete and sign the photography and video consent form HERE. Tutors will go through the form 
with students and explain the new policy to them. The Policy can be found HERE and can also be 
viewed on our website. 
 
We are required to repeat this at the beginning of each school year for students in years 8 to 11. 
 
We understand that in certain circumstances for some, student’s security is a risk, and we will liaise 
with the appropriate people before changing any permissions in these cases. 
 
Please can we ask you to go through this with your child prior to them completing the form on Friday. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 

 
Mrs N Logan 
Director of Finance 

 
 
 

https://ormistonsudburyacademy.co.uk/admin/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/01/Photography-and-video-consent-form-Jan2025.pdf
https://ormistonsudburyacademy.co.uk/admin/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/01/Photography-and-video-policy-19-11-24.pdf

